Dear Chair and House Health and Government Affairs Committee Members,

Please support HB 1189, which requires a health care provider to report to the national Vaccine Adverse Event Reporting System an adverse event occurring after the administration of a vaccine, including a COVID-19 vaccine or booster, administered under an emergency use authorization. Many side effects caused by the COVID-19 vaccine have been reported by FDA. People showing the side effects have to be treated immediately and correctly.

Therefore,	lam	favorable	tο	the	hill	HR	1120
mererore.	ı aiii	iavorable	ιυ	uie	UIII	пр	TTOD.

Please support this bill.

Respectfully,

Wei Yan

Maryland resident